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December 18, 2009

Ms. Mary Maguire

Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services

South Dublin County Council
County Hall, Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Ms. Maguire,

Thank you very much for your letter of December 15 reporting the
motion mentioned within. The Embassy will look into this case with the U.S.
Department of Justice.

Sincerely,

Daniel M. Roogey
U.S. Ambassador



